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 2019-09-12 
 
Ms. Jenny Cheng 
JAVA Technologies Co Ltd 
7th Fl  
516 Ta-An Rd  
Shu-Lin 
New Taipei, 23849, Taiwan 
 
Our Reference: File E510150, Vol. 1 Order 

Project 
13018461 
4789154089 

Your Reference: Ms Cheng 29-Aug-2019 
Project Scope: New file for Wiring Harnesses, ZPFW2/8, assembly type. 

 
Dear Ms. Jenny Cheng: 
 
Congratulations!  UL's investigation of your product(s) has been completed under the above Reference 
Number and the product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.  This letter 
temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the 
UL Mark at authorized factories under UL's Follow-Up Service Program.  To provide your manufacturer(s) 
with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, you must send a copy of this notice to each 
manufacturing location currently authorized under File E510150, Vol. 1 and including any special 
instructions as indicated in the addendum to this letter. 
 
Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be 
sent in the near future. 
 
Additional requirements related to your responsibilities as the Applicant can be found in the document 
“Applicant responsibilities related to Early Authorizations” that can be found at the following web-site: 
http://www.ul.com/EAResponsibilities 
 
Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of 
UL LLC (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 
 
We are excited you are now able to apply the UL Mark to your products and appreciate your business.  
Feel free to contact me or any of our Customer Service representatives if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, Reviewed by: 
  
Jamie Tsai Bruce A. Mahrenholz 

Project Engineer CPO Director 

Jamie.Tsai@ul.com Bruce.A.Mahrenholz@ul.com 

  
JAVA TECHNOLOGIES CO LTD  

 
63470de7-9df7-4faa-8808-ce4df5edf9ef 
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 2019-09-12 
 
Ms. Jenny Cheng 
Java Technologies Co Ltd 
7th Fl  
516 Ta-An Rd  
Shu-Lin 
New Taipei, 23849, Taiwan 
 
Our Reference: File E510150, Vol. 1 Order 

Project 
13018461 
4789154089 

Your Reference: Ms Cheng 29-Aug-2019 
Project Scope: New file for Wiring Harnesses, ZPFW2/8, assembly type. 

 
 
This addendum covers products manufactured at the following location: 

Manufacturer Party Site Number Account Factory ID Address 
JAVA TECHNOLOGIES CO LTD 561521 315251 none  7th Fl 516 Ta-An Rd Shu-Lin  

New Taipei 23849 Taiwan 

 
Before you may begin shipping product with the UL Mark at the above manufacturing locations, an Initial 
Production Inspection (IPI) must be successfully performed by a UL representative at the location. 
 
The IPI is intended to confirm that your manufacturing location is capable of producing a product in 
accordance with UL’s requirements.  YOU MAY NOT SHIP PRODUCTS WITH THE UL MARK UNTIL 
THE IPI HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND UL HAS FOUND THE PRODUCTS AT THE FACTORY TO 
COMPLY WITH OUR REQUIREMENTS.  Once the IPI has been successfully completed, you will be 
granted authorization to ship products bearing the UL Mark. 
 
Instructions for the IPI will be sent to our inspection center nearest to you. The Inspection Center will 
contact you shortly to make arrangements for the IPI. 
 
 
INSPECTION CENTER INFORMATION 
 
Inspection Center Linkou 
4th Floor, 260 Da-Yeh Road, Peitou District,  
Taipei City, Taiwan 112 
+886-2-2893-8008, -2896-7790 (ext. 62008) 
Mr. Chevy Chen (Chevy.Chen@ul.com) 


